
April 2021 
Director of Student Services 

Board Report 
 

Custodial 

- Preparing for Summer Cleaning.  We have a meeting scheduled with the Principals to 
discuss the schedule to attempt to work around summer school. 

- Discussions on the purchase of a new walk behind scrubber for floor maintenance. 

 

Maintenance 

- Daycare and Field House Roof Replacement will begin on June 14th. 
- New Maintenance Truck will arrive sometime in July. 
- Preparations have begun on Davis Field for Graduation ceremonies on May 28th. 

 

School Safety 

- Conducting an interview with Chief Halfhill for an SRO on Monday 4/26. 
- Main entrance security upgrades will begin in May. 

 

Transportation 

- We will beginning discussions on the possible purchase of a new bus.   
- Transported 16 teams to athletic contests over the last month. 

 

Student Attendance/Participation 

- Enrollment as of April 23, 2021 is 801.    LES – 421 DHS – 380 
- Currently we have 101 students enrolled as Full Day Virtual. 


